
Dear 204 Families,
April showers bring May 

flowers! From the look of the extended 
forecast, we will have plenty of 
showers AND flowers! The 3rd quarter is 
winding down this week. Any missing 
assignments need to be completed and 
turned in by Thursday, April 7th. There 
are a lot of important dates for April, 
please be sure to refer to the bottom of 
this newsletter to keep track. We’re not 
too far from the finish line, hang in there 
and keep up the great work! 

- Adrianna Sherry

I welcome and value parent involvement 
throughout the year. I would love to hear 
from you, and you are welcome to contact 
me with any questions, comments, or 
concerns you may have.

• April 8th: NO SCHOOL- Teacher Professional Development Day
• April 11-15th: NO SCHOOL- Spring Break!
• April 18th: Return from Spring Break
• April 20th: NO SCHOOL- Parent Teacher Conferences (check website for 

schedule)

April is National Autism 
Month. Please check 

out this informational 
link! Help create a 
kinder world. J

Reading
• Students will be working on their IEP skills in 

small groups.
• Students will engage with the following 

grade level content:
• 4th- How can I prevent and resolve 

conflict? (differing viewpoints)
5th- What can people do to resist or 
challenge prejudice and injustice? (systems 
of oppression)

• Writing
• Students will be working on their IEP skills in 

small groups.
• Writing about reading (reflections, 

summaries, etc)

@sherry2011

708-586-9581

amlares1@cps.edu

• Masks are optional. We
respect your decisions.

• Reusable water bottles are 
encouraged

• Ms. Sherry can be reached 
on the Remind App 
@sheryy2011

• Reading Logs & Math Minutes 
are due on Fridays

https://www.autismspeaks.org/world-autism-month
mailto:amlares1@cps.edu
https://www.remind.com/join/sherry2011

